Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Anne Coates <acoates@rcdsantabarbara.org>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 8:48 AM

To: Lenzi, Chelsea

Cc: Munoz, Mike; Allen, Michael (COB); Richard Russell (rird@hughes.net); Gary Cavaletto
Subject: CRCD Requesting a Continuance

Hi Chelsea,

The CRCD is formally requesting a continuance for Board Appointments.
Would you please let the BOS know ASAP.

Please confirm that you received this e-mail request.

Kind Regards, Anne

Anne Coates

Executive Director

Cachuma Resource Conservation District
920 East Stowell Road

Santa Maria, CA 93454

(805) 455-2820
acoates(@rcdsantabarbara.org

Cachuma Resource Conservation District
Your Local Partner in Conservation



